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ENCLOSURE

Dear _)i_rs, 26th Jﬂnuﬂryp 1942.

With reference to previous correspondence between
us regarding the case of the "EMPIRE SALVAGE" I would confirm
my telephone conversation this morning by enclosing a copy of
a letter dated the 23rd instant received from lr. Murray at
Bath, from which you will observe that the vessel 1s to be
run by the Director of Stores at the Admiralty, Bath, who
desire both Freeboard and Clagsification Certificates for the
vessel.

I have therefore to request that you wlll arrange

your inspections accordingly.
© 2020

I am, bear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Lloyd's Register
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